
LEAVERS HOODIES 2023

Dear Parents and carers,

Unbelievable as it may seem, the time is fast approaching for our Year

2 children to say goodbye to the Infant School! The school and the

PSA would like to help them commemorate this in style.

One element of this is a hoodie given out at the end of term, with all

the names from their year. The design is below, and at the top will be

their teacher’s name in the format “Team Thornley”.

If you would like your child to have a hoodie please fill in the form

linked below. The hoodies are PSA subsidised, the minimum parent

contribution is £12 (or £16 if you feel you can cover the full cost).

Please fill in the google form by WEDNESDAY 24
TH

MAY.

https://forms.gle/9YkVXbt5s6fCL73V9

When you have completed the form, payment can be made (bank details

can be found at the bottom of this letter) using payment reference:

LH [CLASS NUMBER] [CHILD’S SURNAME]

Your PSA

[Your contact details will be used to facilitate the organisation of this event and will be deleted by 1
st
Sept 2023.]

Hursthead Infant School PSA Account number: 19189834 Sort code: 01-01-75

https://forms.gle/9YkVXbt5s6fCL73V9

